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I encourage you to vote NO on SB1593 with proposed amendments.  As with many 

bills, it is poorly written and thought out and yet presented with a sense of urgency as 

is shown in  Proposed Amendments to Senate Bill 1593: - "SECTION 3. This 2024 

Act being necessary for the immediate preservation of the public peace, health and 

safety, an emergency is declared to exist, and this 2024 Act takes effect on its 

passage." 

 

If you are wanting to find new ways to tax us, please take time to do objective 

research and objectively study the impact before it is presented as a bill and then to 

the voters of Oregon.  We all know how Measure 110 turned out! 

 

Again, I encourage you to vote NO!  Do not move this bill forward! 

 

Bonnie Marshall 

Small Woodland Owner 

 

 


